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Submission: As a City of Sydney resident and ratepayer I would like to express my opposition to the proposed amalgamation of 
the City of Sydney Council. I cannot see that the proposed amalgamation presents any benefits to the council and its business 
and residential taxpayers and/or inhabitants. The Council currently provides an exemplary service with its activities, 
investments and policies. This is most likely to change for the worse should the council be amalgamated into an oversized 
super council. Personally I am satisfied with the council structure as it stands and see no reasons for, or benefits of, the changes 
proposed. Indeed they demonstrate unnecessary and unwanted state government interference, much of which appears to be 
politically driven. 
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